
 

   
  

  

 

Our monthly support 
is currently at 85%! 

 

Upcoming Meetings in:  

California, British 
Columbia, Colorado, 
Georgia, Ohio, Rhode 
Island, and Ontario.  

Please Pray for: 

Continued safety and 
health travelling to 
meetings 

10 new supporting 
churches this fall. 

Raising of $6,000 for 
Outfit & Passage 
($500 already raised) 

 

 

 

Deputation Update 
During the past few months, Sarah and I have been privileged to present our ministry 
to ten churches with three of those partnering financially. As a result of the new 
supporting churches, our monthly support level is now at 85%! We praise the Lord 
for His provision! During the month of July, Sarah needed to travel back to Nova 
Scotia, Canada to obtain clearance from the US Border Control Services to travel this 
fall on deputation since she is not a US citizen. We have been blessed to not run into 
any issues crossing thus far, however we wanted take extra precaution considering 
how much time Sarah has been in the states already this year. After speaking with 
border agents, we praise the Lord that we were able obtain the needed clearance for 
Sarah to travel for the rest of this year. Also during our time back in Canada, we were 
able to enjoy a break from meetings for the first time since the beginning of the year. 
The two weeks off came at a good time as we are now gearing up for a busy fall season 
filled with eight mission conferences and nine individual meetings. During the 
month of August, we began our travels in the mid-west and now on the west coast. 
We will be in meetings on the west-coast for most of September and October so we 
would ask you to pray with us that God would use us to challenge and encourage 
churches and individuals about the need for the Gospel in Gambia. On a different 
note, I have been in contact recently with several shipping companies about shipping 
a container to Gambia. Please pray that we would be able to finalize the details for 
shipping the container before we leave for the field this coming spring.  

Praise & Prayer 
We praise the Lord for more answered prayer! In our last letter we asked you to pray 
with us for the sale of our camper, and to our amazement, God provided a buyer last 
month! Also last month, we received exciting news that our airfare would be covered 
when we leave for Gambia this coming spring! We praise the Lord for these answered 
prayers and are thankful for how the Lord has continually provided for us. Also, we 
would ask you to pray with us that the Lord would supply $6,000 for our Outfit & 
Passage to Gambia. These funds will be used to ship a container of home and 
ministry items to Gambia as well as help pay for the start of Wolof language study 
when we get there. If you would like to give towards this need, simply designate your 
giving through BIMI accordingly or contact us at the information listed below.  
Thank you for your continued faithful support and prayers of our ministry!  

 

 

 

 

 

        August/September Prayer Letter 

Follow Us:       @Jenkins2WestAfrica     @DanielMJenkins1    @Daniel Jenkins Gambia 


